ECONOMIC HARDSHIP RESULTING FROM COVID - 19

Levi Water Supply Corporation will defer water bill payments for 60 days and waive late fees for
customers that are having financial difficulties because of COVID-19. At the end of the 60 day period, if
the economic hardship is continuing, Levi may extend the deferring of payments and also the waiving of
the late fees. To receive the deferring of the payment and the waiver of late charges, the customer
must contact Levi Water Supply and also submit the request for the economic hardship deferral.



